

NEWSLETTER OF THE DOVER/KENT COUNTY METROPOLITAN PLANNING

Where We've Been....

The MPO Council:

Mayor Robin R. Christiansen **Chairman** City of Dover

Michael J. Petit de Mange Vice Chairman (for President Brooks Banta) Kent County Levy Court

Mayor James Frazier, Town of Magnolia (for Kent County municipalities)

John Sisson, for the Delaware Transit Corporation

Marc Cote, for Sec. Jennifer Cohan Delaware Department of Transportation

Terry Pepper (for Governor John Carney)

MPO Staff:

Executive Director: Reed Macmillan Principal Planner: Jim Galvin GIS Planner: Mike Ward Public Outreach: Helen Wiles Executive Asst.: Catherine Samardza Admin. Asst.: Darien Sawicki

The MPO Office is located at 1783 Friends Way Camden DE 19934

Phone: (302) 387-6030 doverkentmpo.org



Innovation 2045 now up for public comment!

Yes, Innovation 2045 has draft chapters, companion videos, and even an online public workshop now on the web. You can go to www.innovation2045.com to access everything. We need your input, comments, and suggestions to make this MTP update a dynamic and living document. Please be sure to take a look at the project story map, which will give you a visual of all 171 projects that are in the MTP. Thank you in advance for your assistance!

Interactive Map online

Mike Ward, the MPO GIS Planner spent most of the year putting together an amazing visual of all the projects in our current MTP, along with all the past projects. This interactive story map is also available online at https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/121d92b0f030420d99d01e6ff774c584. "This map is a tremendous way of getting tons of information to people in a visual way. It takes our story and makes it real to the people living in our neighborhoods. It really is the best kind of public outreach." says Helen Wiles, Public Outreach Manager

MPO Participated in Bike to Work Day

The Dover Kent County MPO was pleased to participate in Bike To Work Day at the Dover Library last month. It was nice to be out and about and see a few friendly faces again.



METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION

JOURNEYS



Where We're Headed...

All MPO Meetings are Open To the Public

Are you aware that all MPO meetings are open to the public? Even these days when we are meeting virtually, you can still join! Just go to our website and look up meetings, or drop a line to helen.wiles@doverkentmpo.org to get registered for our next meeting. Come get your voice heard!



Did you get this newsletter forwarded to you by someone else? Get your own newsletter every month by clicking

HERE!

We Need Your Ideas!

Let us know what you'd like to see in future videos...PSA videos, Journeys Live Episodes, or just an educational video for the public.

Call or write to Helen with your ideas!

UPCOMING MEETINGS:

PAC Meeting

October 8 @ 6pm

TAC Meeting:

October 13 @ 10am

Council Meeting:

November 12 @ 3pm

The preparation of this document was financed in part with funds provided by the Federal Government, Including the Federal Transit Administration, through the Joint Funding Simplification Program, and the Federal Highway Administration of the United States Department of Transportation.



MPO Scrapbook

Innovation 2045 Public Comments!









Bike to Work Day!

We would love to see you on this page!

Post your pics on Social Media and tag #DoverKentMPO



